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Draft Paper for Stop TB Partners review

Guidelines for Drug Donations to the GDF

Drug donations should only be accepted by the GDF when: 

- donated drugs meet the same standards as GDF purchased goods

- donated drugs are to be used in the same manner as GDF purchased drugs

- the wishes and authority of any final recipient are respected

The above principles may be broken down into the following detailed guidelines: -

1. All drugs donated to the GDF should be registered in the country of origin.

2. All drugs donated to the GDF should meet all GDF standards and be obtained from sources meeting the international standards of Good Manufacturing Practices (GMP) adopted by the GDF and  subject to the WHO Guidelines for quality assurance procedures 

3. All drugs donated to the GDF should not have been shipped previously to, or collected from, other clients.

4. Donated drugs should have a shelf life of at least 2/3 remaining of the original shelf life, after arriving in the recipient country. Because of the long treatment regimen for TB, the GDF shall not accept drugs with less than two years remaining shelf life. Split shipments may be encouraged.

5. All drugs donated to the GDF should be labelled in a manner consistent with practices adopted by the GDF and be consistent with the regulations of any final recipient’s country.

6. The presentation, strength and formulation of drugs donated to the GDF should be the same as those that would be used if purchased for the same use.

7. All drugs donated to the GDF should be packed in accordance with international shipping regulations adopted by the GDF. Drugs should not be mixed with other supplies in the same carton.

8. For accounting purposes the declared value of the donated drug should be based on the prices that the GDF would have paid if purchased through an international competitive tender and published on the GDF website.

9. All costs of insurance, shipping and storing the drugs including international and local transport, warehousing and port clearance should be paid by the donor, unless specifically agreed otherwise in advance.

10. The contents of the donation agreement will be made publicly available.

11. Intended final recipients should be informed of all drug donations that are being considered, prepared or actually on the way.

12. Drugs donated by the GDF to final recipients shall be based on an expressed need and relevant to the disease patterns in recipient countries. All drugs donated by the GDF to recipients shall be provided in a manner consistent with the principles of the Interagency Guidelines for Drug Donations.
The Interagency Guidelines for Drug Donations have been adapted, in this paper, to reflect specific needs when anti-TB drugs are being donated directly to the GDF. Interagency Guidelines for Drug Donations are applicable to drugs being provided to National Programmes; potential donors to National Programmes are encouraged to refer to the original Interagency Guidelines for Drug Donations for further information.

( http://www.who.int/medicines/library/par/who-edm-99-4/who-edm-par-99-4.shtml)
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